

720-337-5555 | <u>DenverCouncil5@denvergov.org</u> Senior Aide: <u>Logan Fry</u> | Aide: <u>Jenn Gross</u> | Aide: <u>Felicia Rodriguez</u> |

Dear Neighbors,

Council district boundaries are being redrawn following the 2020 U.S. Census. City Council has been engaging with the public since September of 2021 to gather feedback on the new district boundaries. There are two final maps in consideration:

Map D and Map E (see images below). A public hearing will be held at the March 29 City Council meeting where council



members will vote on a final map. The new map incorporating changed district boundaries will be in effect for the 2023 municipal election.

Councilwoman Sawyer is asking the residents of District 5 to review both maps and provide any final feedback including which map you prefer by <u>taking our survey</u> below.

Please note Councilmembers have the right to bring amendments to these maps on the floor; however we are asking for your general feedback and preference between these two maps.

Thank you for your time and feedback on this issue!

Gratefully,

Councilwoman Amanda Sawyer

Redistricting Survey - Final Feedback!

Survey Closes on March 20!









